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Comments:  I fully support the Forest Service proposal for the Pactola Reservoir Rapid Creek watershed

withdrawal.

Infecting the water from mining exploration and drilling would take a huge hit on our tourism industry. 

 

It would be devastating for my family to corrupt this prime Black hills land. 

 

Many locals and wildlife depend on Pactola's clean water. Preserving this natural resource is our duty for future

generations. 


